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\ ATTENTION ALL QUECHAN ARTISTS

THE QUECHAN TRIBE IS SEEKING ARTWORK FOR
THE NEW IHS HEALTH FACILITY.

THE ARTWORK MUST BE OF QUECHAN
TRADITION. PLEASE SUBMIT YOUR ARTWORK FOR
CONSIDERATION TO REGINA ESCALANTI, TRIBAL
SECRETARY. PLEASE INCLUDE YOUR ASKING PRICE
AND CONTACT INFORMATION IN CASE WE NEED
TO CONTACT YOU FOR ADDITIONAL
INFORMATION.

THE ARTWORK WILL BE SHOWCASED IN THE
DISPLAY CASES IN THE MAIN CONCOURSE OF THE
NEW FACILITY.

WE WILL ACCEPT ORIGINAL PAINTINGS FOR
CONSIDERATION TO BE HUNG IN THE FACILITY.

DUE TO THE LIMITED SPACE AVAILABLE, ARTWORK
CONSIDERED WILL BE ON A FIRST COME BASIS.

THANK YOU.
QUECHAN INDIAN TRIBE




